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Attestation and Request for Dismissal 

 
January 6, 2016 
Re:  FCC ID: MTDTAG001 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
MTDTAG001 devices have been used only for testing purposes. They have never 
been offered for sale and will not be offered for sale in the future. No MTDTAG001 
devices have been sold in the United States, or in any other country. 
We currently have an improved design in progress. The new design will be tested for 
compliance when it is finished.  In addition, we will test the MTDTAG001 design to 
obtain a new FCC ID for the higher power level.  
As a result we believe that there is no remedial action for us to take regarding 
MTDTAG001.   
In light of the above, we are requesting dismissal of FCC ID MTDTAG001. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Barry Markwitz 
President 


